
 

Vision Gymnastics COVID Guidelines 

Green Level 

(Updated June 2021) 

Staff 

Policies 

 Must stay home if showing any symptoms of COVID 
 Must wash hands frequently throughout their shift 
 Masks are not required in our facility  
 Coaches are allowed to spot students when necessary 

Family 

Policies 

 Two parents per student allowed in the building once in a while.  NO SIBLINGS! 
 Students are strongly encouraged to use carpool for drop off and pick up  
 Masks are not required in our facility  
 Must wash or sanitize hands upon entering 

Student 

Policies 

 Must stay home if showing any symptoms of COVID 
 Students must wash hands upon entering the facility  
 Water fountains closed but refill station are open so students must bring a water 

bottle labeled with their name to all classes, camps and events 

Facility 

Policies 

 High touch surfaces throughout the facility will be disinfected regularly 
 Complete disinfection of bathrooms daily 
 Water fountains will be closed but the water bottle filling station will be open 
 The facility will continue to be fogged and disinfected on a monthly 

 
NOTES AND CLARIFICATIONS: 
 
Vision Gymnastics has been open since June 1, 2020 and we have not had any COVID breakouts within our facility.  
We have been very fortunate!  We attribute our success to 3 important factors (other than disinfecting which our 
facility regular does anyway): 
 
1. Requiring that visitors and students wash hands upon entering the facility 
2. Carpool drop off and pick up because it limits the number of people coming in and out of the building 
3. Limited spectators on any given night which limits congestion in the lobby as well as our viewing area 

Being forced to do things differently has helped us learn some things that we would have otherwise not realized!  
What have we learned? 

1) Less spectators means less distractions so students have been much more focused during class attributing to the 
most move ups that we have had in such a short time in our history!  Our students’ success is important to us so 
we want to continue limiting visitors to an occasional visit – we do not have room for every student to have 
every family member come in each week.  Please be courteous to others and limit your visits! 

2) Carpool drop off and pick is here to stay because not only does it limit the number of people entering and 
exiting the facility but we are loving the opportunity to connect with parents face to face during drop off.  
Carpool also helps with our limited number of parking spaces and really helps with the safety of our students!!    

 
We love our families and take the safety and success of our students and staff very seriously!  Thank you for choosing 
to be a part of Vision Gymnastics 


